
Sacred Heart School Mission Statement 
In union with the Universal Catholic Church to teach as Jesus did those truths enabling the academic,  

spiritual, physical and social growth of all within our School Community. 
School & Church Website: www.shlawrenceburg.org 

We hope everyone had a wonderful Summer Vacation. 

Welcome back to all students and families. 
We have had a wonderful first week of school. 

Welcome to our new students in: 
Preschool: Jett Black, Cooper Boston, Remi Boyle, Vivian Chen, Yatzil Cortez, Aburie Davis, Enoch Hinton, Ty 

Holt, Brody Kitchen, Annabella Moore, Andrea Padron, Adalee Stephenson, Ryleigh Zompero 
Kindergarten: Laney Cunningham, Hunter Gallaher, Tamas Jaing, Harley Johnson, Emily Kolb, Timmy Pickett, 

Ramses Ruiz, Rett Sanders, Braxton Stephenson 5th Grade: Cale Davis 6th Grade: Gavin Mayfield 
 7th Grade: Eva Ruiz  

. 

Basketball & Cheerleading News 
Boy’s Basketball Practice  

Grades 6-8 Boys Sat. beginning at 9 a.m. 
All Boys Mon. at 5:00 p.m. 

Girls Basketball Practice 
Girl’s Practice-Thurs. Aug. 20 &  

Mon. Aug. 24 
4:00-5:00 p.m. 

Cheerleading Practice 
Monday, Aug. 24, 2015 right after school 

 
No Student may practice or participate in school 
sports without a Diocesan Sports physical. Please 

turn all physicals to the school office ASAP. 
 

Track News 
Track Practice  
Friday, August 21, 2015  

3:30 p.m. at Crockett Park  
(meet in the restaurant parking lot). 

 
No Student may practice or participate in school 
sports without a Diocesan Sports physical. Please 

turn all physicals to the school office ASAP. 
 

Labor Day Festival 
Monday, Sept. 7, 2015 

BBQ Sales, Yard Sale, Bake Sale, 5K Run, Horseshoe Tournament, Beauty Contest, 
 Labor Day Bake-Off, Food, Games,  Hay Rides, Auction and Silent Auction, BBQ & 

Chicken Dinner 
Live music: 4 p.m.-Nothen Short and 5:00 p.m. Larry Vaden & Steel Outlaws 

 
Doughnut Sales 

We sent home order forms for Krispy Kreme Doughnuts Monday, Aug. 17, 2015.  
Please have orders and monies turned in by Tuesday, Sept. 1, 2015  

Doughnuts can be picked up on Friday, Sept. 4, 2015 in the school gym 
 

Armbands 
This year we are pre-selling arm bands. They are $20.00. You may purchase them after Mass or from the 

school office. If you have any questions, please call the school office 762-6125. 
 




